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St. Augustine’s
Catholic Primary School
Hardy Avenue
Weymouth  DT4 0RH
Tel:01305  782600

Fax: 01305 788038
E-mail : office@staugustines.dorset.sch.uk
Headteacher:  Mr. Michael Lobo
10th November 2014
Dear Parents,

Re: Sex and Relationships Education

In line with the legal requirement, the Governing Body are carrying out a review of Sex and Relationships Education (SRE) within our school.

Our curriculum for SRE must be within the guidelines of the Catholic Church and so the Governors are proposing that we adopt the scheme of work “A Journey in Love”. An outline of the scheme is on the reverse of this letter.
Mrs Evans and Miss Kingston (teacher governors) and I will be leading an information session for parents on Tuesday 18th November at 3.30pm. We will outline the structure of the programme and the content that will be taught in each year group and there will an opportunity to ask any questions. The scheme will also be available for parents to view. Please note this meeting is not for children.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, but would like further information, please leave your name and email address at the office and we will send you more details or arrange for you to speak to one of us.

The Governors will also be reviewing the SRE Policy in consultation with parents and staff - a draft copy of this is now available on the school website or by asking in the school office.
If you would like to make any comments or suggestions for the governors to consider on either the policy or the proposed scheme of work, please send these to the school office, marked FAO SRE Governor.

Yours sincerely,

Michael Lobo
